
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
HAPPY NEW VEAR FROM THE CITY OF SALISBURY'S 

SANITATION DEPARTMENT 

Christmas Trees will be collected on YARD WASTE Mondays starting 
January 5, 2026 

 

To request a yard waste and/or Christmas tree collection during normal 
business hours M - F, 8AM-3:00PM, call 410-548-3177.  After hour 
requests must be placed on line at Salisbury.md/Yard Waste, please be 
sure to hit the submit button at the bottom of the form. 
 
To assist us in preparing the trees for composting, trees should not be 
bagged, all lights, tinsel, decorations and stands need to be removed. 
 
Trees should be placed curbside on the ground, please do not place in                                                                                                                                                                                                        
your trash can or recycle bin. 
 
 

Questions or concerns can be directed to 410-548-3177 Thank You! 


